
 
Date 2015/11/29 
 
To the Science Editor Jin-Lei Wang, 
  
Thank you very much for your e-mail from October 26, 2015, with regard to our manuscript 
(ESPS manuscript NO: 21717) along with the comments from the one reviewer. 
We have revised our manuscript entitled, “The role of the preoperative usefulness of the 
pathological diagnosis of pancreatic diseases, ”according to the reviewer’s comments. 
I believe the revised manuscript has been improved satisfactorily and hope it will be accepted 
for publishing in the ‘World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology.’   
Sincerely, 
  
Kazuya Matsumoto, MD. PhD 
Department of Gastroenterology 
Tottori University Hospital 
e-mail addresses: matsumot@med.tottori-u.ac.jp 
 
 
Reviewers: 1 
 
Page 1, lines 2-3. 
As you have pointed out, we have changed the title of our article. 
 
 
 


